
From: @khps.org>
To: kesha.hamilton@
Subject: Meeting of Movers & Shakers
Date: Wednesday, September 14, 2022 2:45:56 PM

Hey there fellow equity champions,

I'd love to get an hour scheduled where we can talk shop about advancing equity through the
school board lens! There are so many things that go untaught in MASB courses and I hope
that we could build something that is supplementary to those efforts.

I also reached out to Progressive Governance Academy, and PGA is a national group focused
on training those already in office to govern with bold intentionality. Some of their tools might
be a great starting point for this work.

KESHA: Here is the link to a PGA training in Detroit September 29-30! Feel free to share this
link with other elected officials in your network.

During the workday I can do any lunchtime meeting, or most evenings after 5:30pm.
What are some days that would work for you two?

Thank ou,

He/Him/His Pronouns (what's this?) 
, Kenowa Hills Board of Education
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